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BAR HILL RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 5TH JUNE 2018 

Present 
Roger Hall, Jo Hall,  Jan Cundy,  Hilary Whipp, Kate DaCosta,  
Anil Pallan, Anne Bensted, Amber Neale, Laura Chapman, Jim Marsh 

 

1.  Apologies Karen Hayden, Richard Hayden, Bunty Waters  

2.  
Minutes of the last 
meeting 

The minutes of meeting held on 15th May 2018 were agreed by the 
committee. 

 

3.  Matters arising  
Jan Cundy proposed Paul Goodfield to be included in the RA committee. 
Hilary Whipp seconded the proposal and the committee agreed. 

 

4.  Treasurer’s Report 
Last month’s balance was £5089.540. The RA committee agreed for 
Anne Bensted, Bunty Waters, Roger Hall and Hilary Whipp to be the 
authorised signatories for RA bank account. 

 

5.  Correspondence 
Bunty Waters received a letter from the school PTA mentioning their 
interest to restart the fireworks on the village green. Roger Hall will get 
in touch with the PTA to enquire about more details. 

 

6.  
Parish Council 
Report 

Nothing to report.  

7.  Bar Hill  News Nothing to report  

8.  
Bar Hill  News  – 
New Suggestions 

Several ideas in discussion. Laura Chapman is working with Dominic to 
prepare different page size mock-ups for BHN. 

 

9.  BHN Adverts Nothing to report.  

10. Bar Hill Website 
The new webmaster is working with Mike Nelson to get the  
website up and running. 

 

11. 
Neighbourhood 
Watch 

The AGM is planned to be on June 25th at 7.30pm. The venue to be 
decided.  

 

12. Fête 2019 
The next Fête meeting is on Wednesday, July 11th 2018 in the social 
club at 7.30pm. 

 

13. 
RA committee 
dinner 

The date is tentatively decided to be on Friday, 17th August at 7pm.  
The venue to be decided soon. 

 

14. Phone box Library No update. The item to be discussed in next meeting.  

15. 
Date for next 
meeting 

The date of the next meeting is July 3rd 2018 at 8.00pm in the  
Parish council offices. 
 
Apologies for next meeting –  Kate DaCosta 
 
The meeting closed at 9:22 pm.  

 

16. Any other business 

Jim Marsh from the Bar Hill Sports & Social Club committee informed 
that they are celebrating the 40th year of the club on Saturday, 
September 1st 2018. The event is planned to be a village fête style 
event with several activities and entertainments.  
 
The Bar Hill Sports & Social Club committee has also expressed their 
wish to help the RA committee with the distribution of BHN around the 
village. 
 
The Bar Hill Sports & Social Club 40th year celebration to be on next 
meeting’s agenda. 

 

17. 
Items for 
information 

None.  


